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SECTOR-8, DWARKA, NEW DELHI- 110077, INDIA 

 
CORRIGENDUM 

 
Reference to the Advertisement No NIMR/Consultant Publication/2020/01 dated 
18.11.2020 published on website for the post of Consultant Publication and list of 
shortlisted candidates published on website dated 23.12.2020, the online 
interview/personal discussions have been re-scheduled on 08.01.2021 at 10:00AM 
onwards.  The candidates are requested to send their skype ID on 
nimr.recruitment.icmr@gmail.com up to 01.01.2021 at 5: 00 PM and keep 
themselves ready for interview. Other terms and conditions will remain the same.  

 

 

 
 

Administrative Officer 
(For Director) 
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